William de To Yoko Kanda/O/TMCO@TMCO@TMCE

Mani [TMS/T
anincor oyota cc Fukunori [to/E/TMCO@TMCO, Hiroyuki
04/19/2007 09:38 AM Okawa/O/TMCO@TMCO, Jim Wimmer/TMS/Toyota@Toyota,
Kenzo Nishiwaki/TMS/Toyota@Toyota, Kota
bcec  Mike Reding/Mobile/Toyota; Jim Wimmer

Subject Re: Official investigate request regarding rubber floor mat[

Thank you for sending the official letter regarding all weather floor mats.

Here are the answers to the two questions you asked
1. What will be TMS' approach for other vehicle types?

e Answer: CAD's final approach for other vehicle types will depend upon the outcome of the
investigation by CQE and NHTSA. Our current plan for the product is to standardize the caution
font, size and location, affix a caution tag to be removed by the customer, install caution notice on
floormat cardboard display hanger and assure a caution notice is included in the owners manual.
Timing for these enhancements has not been determined.

2. Which department and who in charge of this matter?

e Answer: The CAD Quality department is responsible for coordinating activities for this matter,
William de Manincor and Michael Collinsworth. Changes to the product will be managed by CAD
engineering through the ECI process, Jim Wimmer.

If you require additional information, please feel free to contact me.
Best regards,
Bill

William de Manincor

National Manager Accessory Quality
Toyota Motor Sales USA, Inc.
310-468-2542

Notice: This email message and all attachments transmitted with it are intended solely for the use of the
addressee and may contain legally privileged and confidential information. If the reader of this message is
not the intended recipient, or an employee or agent responsible for delivering this message to the
intended recipient, you are hereby notified that any dissemination, distribution, copying, or other use of
this message or its attachments is strictly prohibited.

If you have received this message in error, please notify the sender immediately by email reply and please
delete this message from your computer. Thank you.

Yoko Kanda/O/TMCO@TMCO

Yoko Kanda/O/TMCO@TMCO
To William de Manincor/TMS/Toyota@Toyota

04/18/2007 07:40 PM cc Michael Collinsworth/TMS/Toyota@Toyota, Jim
Wimmer/TMS/Toyota@Toyota, Kenzo
Nishiwaki/TMS/Toyota@Toyota, Shigeyuki
Tomizuka/TMS/Toyota@Toyota, Kota Funato/E/TMCO,
Masaaki Murata/E/TMCO@TMCO, Shin
Adachi/E/TMCO@TMCO, Yutaka Atsumi/E/TMCO, Masashi
Wada/E/TMCO@TMCO, Fukunori Ito/E/TMCO, Mariko
Momen/E/TMCO@TMCO, Mitsunori Sasano/O/TMCO,
Yoshihito Kumazawa/E/TMCO@TMCO, Hiroyuki
Okawa/O/TMCO
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Subject Official investigate request regarding rubber floor mat

Dear all,
This is an official request from CADD regarding captioned matter.

Please accept our gratitude for your cooperation and support thoroughout this matter.

ES350 pdf

Best regards,
Yoko Kanda

Quality Group

Engineering Administration Dept.
C&A Development Division
Toyota Motor Corporation

Tel: +81 561 74 4649
Fax: +81 561 74 4966
Email: yoko_kanda_o@mata.mx.toyota.co.jp
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